
European drug regulator challenged over
revolving door case involving former
Director

Public health and transparency advocates ask the European Commission if rules regarding
conflicts of interest have been sufficiently and duly respected in light of the EMA’s decision
to allow its former Executive Director to work within the private pharmaceutical sector just
weeks after leaving his position with the drug regulatory agency.

Read the joint open letter

Read the joint press release

http://haieurope.org/wp-content/uploads/2011/02/25-Feb-2011-Joint-Open-Letter-to-European-Commission.pdf
http://haieurope.org/wp-content/uploads/2011/02/25-Feb-2011-Joint-Press-Release-European-drug-regulator-challenged-over-revolving-door-case-involving-former-Director.pdf

